
SPS Minutes:  1/26/17

 New members should talk to President Emily to get their names on the list.
 Dues of $5 are required for the Spring 2017 semester.
 Volunteer tutors are requested to tutor PHYS 195 and PHYS 196 in MG 2003.  

Volunteering in the name of physics is a requirement to join Sigma Phi Sigma, the 
physics national honors society.  Tutoring will count.

 Volunteer tutors must have passed PHYS 195 and PHYS 196
 Volunteer(s) for faculty spy are being requested.

o Tatsu has showed interest in being a spy.
 SPS members are being asked as to if they are willing to continue providing food for 

colloquiums and if they are willing to continue taking a few students out to dinner after 
colloquiums.

o The membership of SPS voted in continue providing food and taking students out 
to dinner with the speakers.

 SPS began looking over the proposed club constitution.
o A few revisions were requested.

 Volunteers for the science Olympiad on 2/18/17
o Elizabeth and Andrew will do Astronomy C
o Cory and Dan will do Optics
o Emily and Jenni will work on Wind
o Tatsu will do Astronomy B

 Dustin handed out T-shirts.


